
 Baby, Toddler and 
 Preschool Land   

 
1101 Park Street, SE 10400 Fairfax Village Drive 

Vienna, VA  22180 Fairfax, VA  22031 

(703) 938-5955 (703) 279-7188 

 

 

 

January 4, 2006 

 

Dear Parents, 

   

        Effective immediately, it is required that you as parents notify Baby, Toddler 

and Preschool Land if your child or anyone in your household has been exposed 

to a communicable disease.  A communicable disease is defined as any disease that 

could be transmitted from one person to another. 

 

         We are required to post all exposures, by law. This means if your 

coworker comes to work with the flu (and has not been to a doctor and been on 

medication) and you have been exposed to this, you could get it and pass it on to 

your child.  Who in turn could bring these germs to our school.  Or if your child 

was playing with their friend, over the weekend, and the next day the parent of that 

child calls you and tells their child has pink eye, you must let us know. 

 

 

Please sign the following form, we must post it in your file: 

 

I, ____________________, the parent of ____________________, understand that 

if my child or anyone in my household has been exposed to a communicable 

disease, I will notify Baby, Toddler, and Preschool Land immediately.  Baby, 

Toddler and Preschool Land will then post this information at the school. 

 

 _______________________________________________________ 

Parent Signature and date 

 

 


